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From: Landon Moyers
To: Brooke Christensen; marenbarker@yahoo.com; Kris Nicholl; chris@cwmcorp.com; stevefairbanks@gmail.com;


Linda Saville; lindam@thesandyclub.org; Zach Robinson; Mike Applegarth
Subject: Bell Canyon Rezone
Date: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 9:06:01 AM


Sandy CIty Council
We would like to vote our support for the rezone of 1785-1815 E for the new Bell Canyon
Cove development. I grew up in the house directly west of the proposed (1775 e) rezoning
and have lived here most of my life, I now live at 1771 East with my husband and our three
small children. We love the area and feel that the rezone will only improve the lives of many.
We would love to have the empty and dangerous lot next door to us have brand new homes
built on it because it will create a safer environment for those in the area. Having sidewalks
and roads will provide faster and safer access to bell canyon park. We are excited for the
opportunity to have more neighbors, friendships and safer places for everyone around. Thank
you so much!
Landon and Lisa Moyers 
1771 E 11400 S 
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